
 
 

  
         
 

   

 

 

 

Extension Notice 

ICT 2017 – 4 – Consultation 
Consultation on Proposed Consumer Protection Regulations 

(ICT Sector) 

 

Further to the notice of consultation for “ICT 2017-4- Consultation on Proposed Consumer 
Protection Regulations” issued on the 24th November 2017, the Office hereby gives notice 
that the closing date for submissions is now extended to 31st January 2018. 

The updated consultation document is also posted on OfReg’s website at www.ofreg.ky.  

Accordingly, responses to the consultation must now be submitted to OfReg on or before 
5 p.m., 31st January 2018 and are to be submitted: 

By e-mail to:  
consultations@ofreg.ky  
  
Or by post to:  
Utility Regulation and Competition Office 
P.O. Box 2502  
Grand Cayman KY1- 1104  
CAYMAN ISLANDS  
  
Or by courier to:  
Utility Regulation and Competition Office 
3rd Floor, Alissta Towers 
85 North Sound Rd. 
Grand Cayman  
CAYMAN ISLANDS  
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